
Men's Breakfast 

“ Should we believe in Climate Change? ”
For some people, the topic of climate change is not simply a scientific 
reality but a belief system akin to a religion. Or is science also a form of 
religion requiring faith? Given recent events in Australia, this might be 
worth exploring without getting too philosophical. Maybe we will need 
to learn how to ride a camel...

Darryl Jones is a professor at Griffith University where he has been 
working for more than 30 years. He is primarily an ecologist who studies 
how wildlife live in cities but he is also interested in the many ways that 
humans interact with and perceive nature. This includes big complex 
topics like who we connect with nature and why climate change is so 
controversial. Darryl is also a member of Southside UC at Tarragindi.

Enjoy good food and fellowship in a friendly atmosphere. 

($5 Donation). Numbers are limited due to Covid 19, so register 

early to avoid disappointment. (see link below) 

Register by 14th of November online or via phone below:

Men’s Breakfast booking or SSUC office 38487093 (or Dick 

Copland on 0409614101)

Join us at Southside UC @ Yeronga for a

Men's Breakfast 

Saturday, 21 November 2020

7.15AM for 7.30AM until 9AM

58 Kadumba Road, Yeronga 

Speaker

Professor Darryl Jones

https://southsideuc.ucareapp.com/forms/143/embed?iframe=true

